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Sharine Brigitha 
 
Missionary at La Roca 
church, Lima, Peru  
 
Focus of my mission: 

 
 Counselling 
 Education  
 Evangelism 
 Discipleship 
 
Contact Information: 

 
Address: Avenida Las 

Palmas Lote 3. José 
Gálvez. Pachacamac. 
Lima, Peru. 
 
E-mail: sbrigitha@World-

Reach.org/ 
jinebrig@gmail.com 
 
Telephone :( 051)-
926179094 
 
WhatsApp: 

(5999)-5135755 of 
(051)- 931641765 
 

 
Dear brother/ collaborator, 
 
I want to thank God in the first place that I might enter the year 
2020. It is an honor to serve the most High God!! This is my first 
letter for this year. As you have noticed, the lay-out of my letter 
has changed. It is my way of organizing the information in a better 
way for you. 
 
In my letter of December I expressed my wishes for this year 
according to Psalm 20:1-7. I am very thankful to God for all He 
has done last year (Psalm 107:1-2). I am expecting God to do 
great things again this year (Psalm 60:12).  
A special thanks goes to you, who are a great support and 
blessing in my life through your prayers and or offerings!! 
 
Month of January: Camping 
The focus of the month of January 
was the camps that La Roca church 
organizes. We, as leaders of the 
camps started with the preparations 
December last year. For me this 
meant prepare workshops, materials 
for the camps, decorate dormitories 
etcetera.     
We had three camps (#): 
13-17 January: children (± 110)                 
21-24 January: adolescents (± 70)                                    
28- 31 January: young-adults (± 30) 
      Decorating dormitory 

 
The main theme of the 
camp was: the Armor of 
God (Ephesians 6: 13-18).  
Various participants were 
not Christians. So, there 
were souls that were saved 
or dedicated their lives.  
We had good bible studies 
devotionals, competitions, 
and time for counseling.  

Reception of the children of our dormitory  
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Give thanks for: 
 Male leaders for 

the camp; 
 Saved and 

dedicated souls;  
 Edifying studies 

and workshops; 
 Strength and 

grace during camps; 
 Impact for Christ 

through Medical 
campaign;  

 ‘Twin Mission’ 
 Successful end of 

ACSI- course;    
 God’s provision.  

 
Pray for: 

 Discipleship of 
the  new converts; 

 Teachers (new) & 
School  management 

 Treatment of my 
hands (my health); 

 Choice of area of 
studies of counseling  

 More sensitive to 
Peruvian culture; 

 God’s protection; 
(my Mom and I);  

 Good night rest. 
 
Team of Twin Mission 
 

 
 
Team of the twins: Elena & 
Eunice (first left and last 
right).They are two 
Nigerian doctors who live 
and work in the USA. 
Together they initiated this 
mission. Now, there are 
doctors of different 
nationalities in this team!! 
(Psalm150:2). 

A special thanks goes to the sister in Christ who sponsored 
some of the participants. They were eleven in total. Glory 
be to God for the goodness of this sister! God Himself will 
reward her (Luke 6:38). I recorded a video of these kids 
where they thank this sister and give their testimonies. They 
were joyful and some of them lamented that the camp had 
come to an end… 
 
The topics of the workshops that I gave were: (1) ‘How to 

take care of my body‘(in 
order to prevent sexual 
abuse). Statistics show that 
the amount of cases of 
sexual abuse of kids is 
alarming! Peru is working on 
a prevention campaign. (2) 

‘The challenges of social 
media’ (twice).                                

Workshop of the girls 

 
Month of February: medical campaign 

During the month of February our focus was on the medical 
campaign. A group called ‘Twin Mission’ came to Peru for 
this campaign with doctors of different specializations 
(pediatrician, gastro-enterologist, dentist, medical doctor and 
optometrist). We visited several neighborhoods where this 
team of doctors gave medical service/treatments and free 

medication during the morning and the afternoon!!  
Our goal: to evangelize 
demonstrating Christ’s 
love. My job was to 
interpret for one of the 
doctors. They did an 
amazing job and offered 
food packages to the 
families that came out. 

Campaign in Manchay  
 
The kids were pleased with their 
gifts. They also did a special 
program for La Roca church in 
Lima and in Quebrada Verde. 
This consisted of testimonies 
worship, games and a message.  
       Interpreting at La Roca  

Final Word 
I thank God for His marvelous works and for all I learned 
about spiritual warfare and trials (Hebrews 5:8; 13: 21). 
 
Your servant in Christ, 

Sharine Brigitha 


